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Tangambalanga/Kiewa Men's Shed
needs your support NOW!!

To all Men’s Sheds.

In accordance with VMSA mission and values to support Men’s Sheds through good times and bad we
are supporting the Tangambalanga/Kiewa Men’s Shed Save Our Shed campaign.

Accordingly, we are requesting that shed committees send the following emails to the
Tangambalanga/ Kiewa Men’s Shed and the Indigo Shire Council.

Thanks for supporting this important campaign.

Trevor Dobbyn
Chair VMSA.

Please email support as follows:

Indigo Shire Council

(for the two council addresses please add attention to all Councillors in the email)
councillors@indigoshire.vic.gov.au

info@indigoshire.vic.gov.au

Tangambalanga/Kiewa Men’s Shed
contact@brittonsgardensupply.com.au

Copy and paste the following:

The (insert Men’s Shed name) Men’s Shed notes the Save Our Shed Campaign being run by the
Tangambalanga/Kiewa Men’s Shed and their request for support.

We call on the Indigo Shire Council to negotiate an agreement with the men’s shed committee to allow
them to remain in their shed until a suitable alternative can be found to benefit both men’s shed
members and the wider community.

We further note the vital role Men’s Sheds play in supporting men’s mental and general health,
connectivity and wellbeing which makes it even more important that an agreement is reached to secure
the future of the shed ASAP.

Yours Faithfully,

(Insert Name)

(Insert Men’s Shed)
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